
 

 

 
 

More Watering Restriction Stages info visit:  
https://www.rdos.bc.ca/public-works/utilities/water-systems/ 

     RESIDENTIAL WATERING  

     RESTRICTIONS FOR SYSTEM USERS 

  STAGE NORMAL 
The Regional District reminds residents that Stage Normal 
watering restrictions are in effect year-round or until situations 
change.  

                                                                 

The hot sunny weather is resulting high water usage in Willowbrook that cannot be sustained. In order to ensure 
that there will be enough water in the reservoir for fire fighting, we are reminding residents to adhere to the current 
watering restrictions so that we don’t have to increase restrictions for all and move from Stage Normal to Stage 1.  

Please see the screen shot from the SCADA program that indicates the pumping and usage trend over the past few 
days. The purple line is the reservoir level the blue line is the pump running non stop and not keeping up to the 
reservoir decline. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC WORKS CONTACT INFORMATION:  

Public Works General  Phone: 250-490-4135 

Email : Info@rdos.bc.ca 
 

Zoe Kirk, Public Works Projects  Phone: 250-490-4110 

After-Hours Emergency 
Call Regional Dispatch 

Phone: 250-490-4141 

 

 

Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen 
Public Works Department 

July 31, 2020 
Thank you to those on the CivicReady notification system allowing RDOS to communicate in a timely manner. 

Even numbered civic addresses  Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday 

Odd numbered civic addresses Wednesday, Friday, and Sunday 

WILLOWBROOK WATER SYSTEM 

Pump starts and 
reservoir fills at 
regular intervals; 
all is fine 

Pump starts, stays 
running and cannot 
keep up with drain 
on reservoir 
 
Reservoir level 
alarms 
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